
PROSPECT HILL 
CEMETERY

Sidney, NY

-LOT OWNERS-
The Prospect Hill Cemetery would 
like to remind all lot owners/family 
members that we will be doing our 
fall clean up of the cemetery.

All the dead flowers, artificial flowers, 
pots and decorations will be removed 
as of NOVEMBER 1st.  If there are 
personal items that you want to keep, 
please remove before the above date.

Any questions call 607-431-0341


